
 

 

2024-2025 OC SECTION ELECTION  

 

SECRETARY 
 
Barjesh Sharma 
 
My name is Barjesh Sharma and I have been with Caltrans and PECG 
member for 24 years. 
 
I also served as PECG delegate and Section Secretary for last 6 years. 
 
I would like to ask for your support to continue running as 
Secretary. I am committed to represent our member's concerns. Thank you for your vote. 
  


